Seders: They are not just for Passover Anymore!!

This Year Add a Rosh Hashanah Seder to your Holiday 




You are invited to join with Diane and Ray Wacks on Wednesday September 1 at 5:30 to experience a virtual “model” Rosh Hashanah Seder. If you have never heard of a Rosh Hashanah Seder, or want to know how to do one, this is your chance. 

 This short child friendly Seder, from our Sephardic heritage,  traditionally takes place before the holiday meal at Rosh Hashanah. At this Seder several fruits and vegetables are blessed and eaten. Each is a symbol and an omen for goodness and blessings in the coming year.  With each blessing, the mundane aspect of food is garnished with a sense of holiness, poignancy, and even humor.

Seder is a word that means order. It also refers to the home rituals that take place at our family dinner tables. We are all familiar with the Passover Seder, and more of us in recent years have celebrated a Tu B’Shevat Seder, the New Year for the trees.  This year when so much is new or different, you should try a Rosh Hashanah Seder!

If you want to participate with Diane and Ray, you will need the following: 

A set of candles and candle sticks

A cup of wine or grape juice for the Kiddush

A Challah or festive bread

Apples and Honey for dipping

Dates (pitted ones work best)

A head (Traditionally the head of a fish was used. You may wish to substitute a head of lettuce or cabbage.)

A pomegranate, cut into slices 

Beets (a small can of sliced beets works well) 

A bunch of grapes

A copy of the Seder will be posted on the website. 

